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January 15, 2019  
 
Notice of Public Hearing  
 
Town of Union Vale 
Notice of Public Hearing  
 
PLANNING BOARD – February 14, 2019 
 
The Town of Union Vale Planning Board shall conduct a Notice of Public Hearing 
at the Town Hall, 249 Duncan Road, Lagrangeville, NY on Thursday, February 
14, 2019 at 7:35 pm, application known as STEVEN ZOELLER, 44 Jennifer Hill 
Road Lagrangeville, NY 12540, TMP # 6660-00-195284.  
 
Application for special use permit for second floor accessory apartment under Sec. 210-
56 (B):B., as per CEO determination letter dated 12/31/2018, in the RD1 zoning district.  
 
All those having an interest in the Application will be given an opportunity to be 
heard at the Public Hearing and may also submit comments in writing to Joan 
Miller, Planning Board Clerk, not later than noon hour on February 14, 2019.  The 
Application, including site plan and architectural drawings, may in the interim be 
examined at the Town Hall during normal business hours.  
 
Regards, 

Joan E. Miller 
Joan E. Miller 
Clerk for Planning Board 


